

October 12, 2016

Brent Haglund Director of Youth & Family Ministry Prince of Peace Lutheran Church 7217 W Broadway Ave Brooklyn Park, MN 55428-1623

Dear Brent Haglund,

On behalf of the youth, staff and board of directors, I want to thank Prince of Peace Lutheran Church for donating to Brooklyn Avenues for Homeless Youth! Your donation of umbrellas, wash clothes, and other personal care items helps meet the needs of youth in our programs.

The youth who participate in our programs, face enormous challenges at a very young age. Without the stability of a home and adult guidance, it becomes very difficult to get to school, keep a job, or eat regular meals. In spite of the harsh realities of homelessness, youth are strong, determined, resilient, and full of potential!

Your support helps Avenues provide youth-appropriate intervention and support. We are grateful for your connection to Avenues and for your commitment to helping youth move from surviving the streets to thriving young adults.

Sincerely,

Hailey Alexander

**Development Associate** 

Craig Freeman

Community Engagement Manager

For more information on Avenues, contact info@avenuesforyouth.org or 612-522-1690. You may also visit us at www.avenuesforyouth.org and find us on Facebook, GiveMN.org and Twitter.

Avenues is designated by the Internal Revenue Service (IRS) as tax-exempt as defined in section 501(c)(3) of the IRS Code and our tax identification number is 41-1765140. In keeping with IRS rules, no goods or services were given in exchange for this donation.